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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘eerie.’ 

 

 Thank you to everyone  

 who supported our coffee 

 morning  last weekend in 

 aid of  Macmillan. It was 

 great to see you!  

 

 Term 2 starts on Monday     

5 November. We look  

 forward to welcoming you 

 back after a fun-filled half 

 term break.  

 

 Congratulations to Beacon, 

winners of the Healthy 

Breakfast Challenge 2018. 

 

 Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 With Notts County Council 

 here 

 

 Well done to Skylark who 

managed to claim top spot 

  in the race to become  

 House Champions this  

 Term. Your non-uniform  

 day will be Thursday 8 

 November!    

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

Beacon Triumph in Breakfast Challenge 2018 
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GIRL POWER IN DANCE  

FIRST SUTHERS FOOTBALL FIXTURES  
Well done to our football squads who took to the 

field for their first competitive fixtures this week. 

The Year 8 girls took on a very experienced team 

from George Spencer Academy on Monday and on 

Thursday our Year 7 boys played Bramcote Col-

lege. Both games ended in defeat for us this time 

but all our students showed a really impressive 

level of tenacity, pushed their opponents hard and 

never let their heads drop. Well played everyone 

and thanks to all who came to watch!   

As the first term draws to a close, there is much to celebrate, not least the 

brilliant breakfasts on show this week as part of our Healthy Breakfast Chal-

lenge—an annual competition where students work in teams to plan, prepare 

and eat a healthy and well-balanced breakfast. Teams were judged for the 

nutritional value of their breakfast as well as for budgeting, presentation and 

teamwork. Well done to Beacon who came out on top with a massive 200 

points overall and to ‘Beacon Bacon’ the team that claimed ‘Best Breakfast’.  

Our all-girl dance club have 

been putting in the practice to 

perfect some urban dance rou-

tines this term. Looking forward 

to seeing the full performance!  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

